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16 February 2023 
 
 
Kim and Joanne Moss 
c/- Mr Michael Tessaro 
Senior Planner 
Brazier Motti  
Cns.planning@Braziermotti.com.au  
 
 
Dear Mr Tessaro 

 
AP2022/021 – SDA application for a material change of use (MCU) 
for a low impact industry (marine net maintenance and storage facility) 
in the Cairns South State Development Area (SDA) 
 
Thank you for your SDA application for an MCU for a low impact industry 
(marine net maintenance and storage facility) in the Cairns South SDA. 
 
I am pleased to confirm the referral stage has commenced and the SDA application has 
been referred to referral entities in accordance with Schedule 2, Section 2 of the 
Cairns South SDA Development Scheme (March 2020).   
 
Following the information provided on 08 February 2023, the SDA application was 
referred to the following referral entity on 16 February 2023: 
 

• Cairns Regional Council. 
 
In addition to the above, the SDA application was referred to MSF Sugar for advice on 
16 February 2023. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Chandler Walker, 
A/Project Officer, Office of the Coordinator-General, on (07) 3214 9523 or 
chandler.walker@coordinatorgeneral.qld.gov.au, who will be pleased to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Damian McDonnell 
A/Assistant Coordinator-General 
Planning and Services 
(as delegate of the Coordinator-General) 


